
Doug Sheldon ‘59, President SCSAA wrote: The Alumni Association is proud to receive this honor, which brings 
a community focus to all that SCSAA has been achieving during the 10 years of my tenure as president. It is 
important to point out that SCSAA has a tremendous 20-member board of directors, each of whom has given 
thought, time, energy and commitment to fulfill the association’s mission “to serve alumni, school and commu-
nity.”
Our Leadership Fellows Program, workshops and master classes with students and different scholarships and 
achievement awards are just a part of our service to the school. Our contributions at the time of the 2006 and 
2011 floods, our donations together with United Way and the Sidney Chamber of Commerce to COVID-19 
relief, the walk-run and non-profit COVID relief, our leadership in making possible Sidney Veterans Memorial 
Park and our several shared projects with the library are a part of what SCSAA brings to the community.
Join me in thanking each of the SCSAA directors:
Shane Eaton Armstrong ’98, Jeff Bagley ’89, Cathleen Lentz Barnhart '66, Margaret Ferraro Booth ’68, Greg Da-
vie ’76, Jon Jay DeTemple ’61, Sean Fogarty ’93, Robin Goodrich ’84, Erica Brazee Granger ’00,
Kerri Insinga Green ’97, Bryan Innes ’01, Anne Mott ’83, Chris Ossont ’66, Dennis Porter ’66, Debbie Woytek 
Puffer ’68, Tom Rettberg ’64, Doug Sheldon ’59, Teri D’Imperio Schunk ’84, Michael Sellitti ’02, Ray Taylor ’55. 

- Doug Sheldon ‘59, President

Sidney Chamber Names SCSAA Nonprofit 
of the Year 

Left: Bryan Innes, ‘01, SCSAA Vice President, receives 
the 2022 Sidney Chamber of Commerce Award of 
'Non-Profit of the Year’ from Teri Schunk ‘84, Pres-
ident of the Chamber and former Vice President of 
Strategic Planning, SCSAA. Schunk was also honored 
as the chamber’s ‘Citizen of the Year’ for 2022.



The Sports Hall of Fame committee returned to in-person meetings in February and March and, over the course 
of four meetings, the next class of inductees was selected.
Dates for Induction Weekend were also determined. The two-day celebration will take place Oct. 28-29, with 
the Friday night varsity football game tradition reinstated.  A co-ed alumni soccer game in honor of the coach 
who instituted soccer at Sidney has been added to the schedule. That game takes place, depending on weather, 
indoors or outdoors Saturday afternoon.
The Class of 2022:

Twins Don  (left) & Ron Henderson, '67: Exceptional in four sports – football, baseball, gymnastics and track. 
Unique scenario in final season allowed both to play baseball and track. 
Don passed away in December 1967 of leukemia, enabling us to consider 
this a single induction for the twins.

Dr. Don Laird, '73: Football, track, basketball. 
Part of 21-0 SCS Section IV BB champs (1973) 
and NAIA Final Four BB team at Campbell 
University (1977/all-tournament team). Induct-
ed into the Campbell HOF in 1989.

Neal Miley, '98:  Heart and soul of 1997-‘98 NYS basketball 
championship team, all-star in football, shot put and discus in track. Played college football 
at New Haven and Cortland.

Eric Miley, '00 (right): All-time leading scorer in basketball 
(1551 points), three-time All-NYS selection, two-time Daily Star 
Player of the Year and excelled in football and volleyball. Played 

college basketball at Albany and Cazenovia until injuries shut him down.

Coach Steve Hornung: Started boys’ soccer from scratch in 
mid-1980s. Ran concurrent youth program for boys and girls. By 
his eighth season, he’d coached four straight Section IV finalists 
(1993-’96), with his 1994 team winning the title.  Career (at Sidney) shows 239 wins, in-
cluding a 13-year stretch of 188-59-12 (76%).
  
LEGACY: 1989 & 1990 Girls’ Cross Country – Coached by Bob Finnegan. Ranked No. 
1 NYS Class C most of 1989. That group placed third/1990 team sixth in state meet.  Both 
were also League and Sect. IV Class C team champs.

More details on Induction Weekend will be revealed later this summer. The dinner and induction ceremony are 
returning to the Elks Lodge Saturday, Oct. 29.  Tickets will be available shortly after Alumni Weekend.
This induction event raises money for the annual Sports HOF Scholarship, in its second year. Proceeds also go 
toward helping maintain the services of the TouchPro monitor system, accessible to students and alumni at the 
high school and online.

Sports Hall of Fame Class of 2022 Announced



SAVE THE DATE!
A L L  A L U M N I

W E E K E N D
JULY 15-17

2022

Wall of Fame Reception & Awards Program

Sunday, July 17 at 11:00 a.m., Club 55
Got inspiration?

Bring your classmates and attend this exciting luncheon reception and awards ceremony!

11:00 Light snacks and hors d’oeurves with tables to sit in first room.
12:00 Honoree awards program in large room.

Honor and support the honorees who make us proud of Sidney Central School:

Michelle A. Pressler, PhD, ‘82
Joseph Suriano, ‘82

Mary deVos Shaheen, ‘72
John Mirabito ,‘72

Gregg Norris - Music Educator

Invite your classmates to sit together. You’ll enjoy the food and be inspired and motivated by 
the meaningful introductions and heartfelt responses.

Come to celebrate our SCSAA Wall of Fame Class of 2022 honorees
RSVP to Deb Puffer at dwpuffer@frontiernet.net $10 per ticket

Learn how to submit Wall of Fame nominations on 
Page 14 of this edition! 



Please fill out this form and make your check 
payable to: 
SCS Alumni Association  
Mail to: 
SCSAA, PO Box 2186, Sidney, NY 13838 

(One check may be written for both the Reception 
RSVP and Membership.  See details in Reflections.) 

 CONTACT  INFORMATION: 

Mailing Addr.: ___________________________________ 

  (PO Box/Street #)             (Apt #) 

____________________________________________ 

(City)        (State)     (Zip Code) 

Phone No.:     _____________________________________________ 

 (Area Code)        (Phone Number) 

E-Mail Addr.:  _____________________________________________ 

OFFICE 
Luncheon # of Tickets  $ __________ 
@ $10.00 per person = Total   $  __________ 
Website Donation $ __________ 

Total Enclosed $ __________ 

Annual All-Class Reunion Reception 
 Featuring the Wall of Fame Induction Ceremony 

for Distinguished Alumni and Educators 

Sunday, July 17, 2022
11:00 am, Social Hour & Hors d’oeuvres 

12 Noon, Program 

At Club 55, Union Stre
 

et, Sidney, New York 

Name(s) of Attendees:          Class Year        

_________________________      ______ 

_________________________      ______ 

_________________________      ______ 

_________________________      ______ 

_________________________      ______ 

_________________________      ______ 

_________________________      ______ 

_________________________      ______ 

_________________________      ______ 

_________________________      ______ 

_________________________      ______ 

_________________________      ______ 

_________________________      ______ 

_________________________      ______ 

_________________________      ______ 

_________________________      ______ 

_________________________      ______ 

_________________________      ______ 

_________________________ ______

Cost of Tickets, $10 per person 





Alumni March on Main Street
Dear Sidney alumni and friends,

March of the Classes is one of the original (and favorite) events of Alumni Weekend. This year, the March of 
the Classes will undergo a refresh and rebrand, becoming Alumni March on Main Street!

The SCSAA Board has some great ideas for the march already, but we need your input to make this beloved 
event even more fun. 

Alumni Weekend is about connections. What connects you to SCS? It may be your graduating class, or a group 
or association with which you share your fondest, most fun memories of Sidney. For example:

•	 Odyssey of the Mind
•	 Future Farmers of America
•	 Women’s Athletic Association
•	 Band members under Otis Atkins
•	 The Pit
•	 Band-Ireland trip
•	 Legacy team
•	 Oldest alumni/youngest alumni
•	 Graduation year(s)
•	 More!

What has not changed: 

•	 The 50th Anniversary Class will host the event. 
•	 You can still march with your class!

New in 2022:

•	 Opportunity to identify your alumni “team” based on your favorite connection to SCS. 
•	 Wall of Fame inductees will be included in the march this year!
•	 March will be held in DOWNTOWN SIDNEY, immediately following the Pancake Breakfast, on Satur-

day, July 16 @ 11:15 a.m. 
•	 Parade route: Participants will assemble at the Sidney Community Cultural Center and march from Riv-

er Street to Division Street.
•	 Pre-registration is encouraged but not required. Let us know your team in advance to make the an-

nouncements more fun. 
•	 Announcers: Greg Davie and Bob D’Imperio will serve as co-masters of ceremony! 
•	 Stay tuned for announcement of a special Sidney alumni serving as grand marshal for the inaugural 

event!

Reach out to Robin Goodrich (rsg1014@aol.com) or Greg Davie (sportsradio32@gmail.com) for questions, 
information and suggestions. 

Registration coming soon!



	 The inaugural Alumni Volleyball Tournament was held Friday, May 5, with players from 1977-2021 
participating in a co-ed, double-elimination format. Two nets were set up in the high school gym, and the action 
was intense.
	 Victoria Maggio Fusco, '07, took her love of volleyball well past school days, determined as she was to es-
tablish an event that gave others a chance to return to the gym for a fun and competitive evening with a purpose. 
Money was raised for an eventual scholarship starting in 2023 and benefiting a senior volleyball player. 
Based on this year's success, we can be sure the tournament will continue for some time. Current varsity volley-
ball players helped out by selling concessions.
	 Early play established the haves and the have-nots through a series of 30-minute games. The first playoff 
round was reduced to 15 minutes before the medal rounds were settled by a first-to-15 goal.
	 Medals were awarded to top three teams.  
	 Congratulations to the inaugural volleyball tournament champions, who enjoy playing as a team in area 
competitions: Captain Michaela Lowe, '12, was joined by Courtney Williams, '12, Jeffrey Lowe, '04, Jared Wood, 
'94 Victoria Fusco, '07, and Steven Gazzetti, '99.
	 Finishing second in the winners’ bracket and overall was a team led by captain Vanessa Sheldon, '11. 
Teammates included the event's oldest player, Paul Hamilton Jr., '77, plus Katie Day, '09, Kody Westcott, ’08, Kay-
la Edwards, '08 and Michael Butcher, '08.
	 Wearing the bronze medallions for third place was captain Hunter Sowesrby, '13, with teammates Paige 
Redmond, '14, Cameron Banks, '14, Brynn Davie, '13, Kortnee Gilmore, '15 and Levi Green, '19.
	 Fusco said she'd like to express her gratitude to former coaches Christine Race, Roxy Birdsall, '71 and 
Paul Hamilton, '77, plus athletic coordinator Jim Karl, '87, current coach Kortnee Gilmore, '15, photographer 
Jacqui Green, '85, and behind-the-scenes advisor, Greg Davie, '76.  
	 There was a real buzz in the gym that Sidney Alumni Volleyball II will be bigger and better. Based on its 
maiden voyage, the odds are pretty good. 
Find more photographs from the event on the alumni website. 

First Alumni Volleyball Tourney a Huge Success

Above: First-place team: 
Steven Gazzetti '99, Jeffrey 
Lowe '04, Victoria Fusco 
'07, Courtney Williams '12, 
Michaela Lowe '12 and Jared 
Wood '94.
Second-place: Michael 
Butcher '08, Kody Westcott 
'08, Vanessa Sheldon '11, Paul 
Hamilton '77, Kayla Edwards 
'08 and Katie Day '09.

Left: Third-place: Hunter 
Sowersby '13, Levi Green 
'19, Paige Redmond '14, 
Cameron Banks '14, Kort-
nee Gilmore '15 and Brynn 
Davie '13.



Alumni Volleyball, 
contintued

Clockwise: Steven Gazetti,, ‘99’ 
reaches for a spike during the 
inaugural alumni volleyball game 
in early May. 
Sierra Boice, ‘05, launches the ball 
backward over the net. 
Michael Butcher, ‘08’ taps the ball 
in reverse over the net during the 
May 5 matchup. 



CLASS REP CORNER
Hello, Class Reps!

The exciting and busy time of the year for all Sidney alumni is coming up!

•	 Be sure to connect your classmates and suggest times for them to get together during Alumni 
Weekend. There are lots of great activities being planned.  The SCSAA website lists places to stay.

•	 Invite classmates to meet and attend together: Saturday Breakfast, March of the Classes, Wall 
of Fame reception and other activities.

•	 Visit the SCSAA website and encourage any of your classmates who are behind with their 
dues to pay now.

Barb Eckerson Felter is an exceptional Class Rep for the Class of 1968. Read some of her ideas be-
low. One idea is especially brilliant and lots of fun!

From Class Rep Barb Eckerson Felter, Class of 1968
I try to send a monthly newsletter to all class members that I have information for (birthdays, 
spouse’s name, anniversary dates, etc.). I have email addresses for 84 classmates. To keep everyone 
updated, I include any info of “happenings” – joint replacements, new babies, COVID-19 cases, 
trips, etc. Every class member is welcome to be included on our mailing list.
I try to keep in touch with random emails to individuals, always adding to our contact list of class-
mates. It’s especially nice to hear from those who don’t get home and who we haven’t heard from in 
years. 
One night I was wondering how classmates ended up wherever they are. I sent an email asking 
“How did you get wherever you are now, or why did you stay in Sidney?” We had a wonderful 
bunch of return replies! We learned a lot about each other and as one person said, “It’s nice to learn 
right from each person now, rather than waiting to read things in an obituary!” 
Cherie Gregory Bryan hosted a Zoom meeting for us during the pandemic. Those who attended to-
tally enjoyed it. 
When a classmate is moving away or returns home for a visit, I try to plan a luncheon get-together 
for every classmate who wants to and can attend.
Barb Eckerson Felter

Please share your ideas, suggestions and comments with me and I’ll pass them on.
“Class Repping” is such a great opportunity to reach out to classmates and keep them informed and 
connected. Be creative! Get your energy going! Have Fun!

Chris Schaeffer Ossont, ‘66
Chris.ossont23@gmail.com 
315-794-2627



How Alumni Giving Makes a Big Impact 
MYTH 

I can only give a small 
amount to SCSAA and it 
won’t make a difference. 

Every dollar helps us to 
do more for the school,  
community and alumni. 

MYTH 

My information isn’t 
important to the  

association. 

Out of 7,768 names in 
our database, we have 

3,360 for which we have 
addresses, and some of 
them are not correct. 

MYTH 

My dues will not make a 
big impact. 

Out of those 3,360 
addresses, only around 850 

are paid members. Dues 
are our only guaranteed 

income to help us 
accomplish our goals. 

Here are some of the impacts our association has had on different organizations and incentives: 
1. Our alumni association and alumni were able to give over $50,000 to the Sidney Veterans Memorial Park
2. We buy six yearbooks every year for students who cannot afford to buy one
3. We gave $2,500 to the library to digitize all the Tri-Town News newspapers
4. We give five scholarships to graduating seniors, two academic awards and one sports scholarships every year 
5. We have a Career Day at the high school
6. We send a student to the Rotary Youth Leadership Awards program
7. We helped United Way financially during the 2006 and 2011 floods to help businesses stay afloat
8. We gave over $12,000 to the Sidney Center Revitalization Project
9. We gave $10,000 to United Way to help businesses during COVID
10. We pay for the Christmas music that is played over the downtown speakers every year
11. We give four Teen Institute scholarships every year (SADD)

Name _______________________________      Address ________________________________________________
Class Year __________________    Email ______________________________  Phone ________________________

Amount enclosed as dues or a donation __________________________________________

Send to SCSAA, PO Box 2186, Sidney, NY 13838 or pay with Paypal at www.sidneyalumni.org



Class of 1970 is having a 52nd reunion and 70th birthday party during Alumni Weekend. Letters were mailed to 
classmates, with an RSVP date of June 25. We hope many of our classmates will join us to celebrate '70 turning 
70' in a big way!  
Friday, July 15 @ Club 55, 55 Union St., Sidney
3:00 p.m. Social hour with cash bar
5:30 p.m. Dinner buffet in side room
Chance raffle, display table, class photo
Saturday, July 16 @ Finch's Ponderosa, 40 Roof Rd, Sidney Center
1:00-5:00 p.m. Class picnic
Hamburgers & hot dogs provided, bring your own beverage and a dish to pass is optional
Classmates, if you didn't receive a letter, or have a question, please contact Vicki Miller Kulze at dkulze@stny.
rr.com or 563-3384.

Class Announcements 

Class of 1982:
There will not be a formal celebration this year for your 40th, but two of your classmates will be getting in-
ducted into the Wall of Fame on Sunday, July 17: Michelle Pressler and Joe Suriano. Many classmates will be 
around for the weekend, so come out and give your support to your classmates being honored.

Class of 1972 (50 years! Whoo hoo!)
Saturday
March of the Classes – starting at the Sidney Cultural Center
5:15p.m. Cocktails begin at Club 55; 6:00p.m. Dinner 
Sunday
Class picnic at Howard Finch's camp Ponderosa, starting at noon
Optional -attending breakfast Saturday morning at the SCC
                attending the Memorial service Sunday at the Veterans Memorial Park

Class of 1987 is going to have a huuuuge bash to mark its 35th reunion at Club 55 on Saturday, July 16 at 6 
p.m.
RSVP to Rob Walsh 917-301-5036 or r.walsh5@icloud.com by June 1.
Even if you’re not going, please forward me your email address. Since all of us are still using MySpace, it’s 
hard to find you folks!!

The Sidney Central School Alumni Association is seeking someone to assume 
corresponding secretary duties, beginning January 2023.
This person would become a member of the board of directors and be responsible 
for picking up all mail and keeping track of dues paid, addresses, deaths, etc. on 
the database. They would keep track of any correspondence and send out thank-
you letters for any donations received.
They would write up the Class Notes section for Reflections from submitted 

membership forms and print out the labels that go on the Reflections mailing.
The incoming corresponding secretary should be someone residing in Sidney or nearby, so they can pick up 
mail on a regular basis, though it does not need to be every day.
They should also be willing to help during the annual Alumni Weekend.
Please contact Deb Puffer at dwpuffer@frontiernet.net or 607-967-8480 if interested or for more information.

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY NEEDED

Class of 1965 will celebrate its 75th birthday at Club 55 on Friday, July 15. Happy hour will be at 6 p.m., with 
dinner at 7. Anyone wishing to attend should respond to Anne Corrigall at anne_corrigall@outlook.com before 
June 15. 

Class of 1952 will celebrate its 70th class reunion, Saturday, July 16 at Club 55, Union Street, Sidney, from 2 
p.m. to 4 p.m. Hope to see as many as possible. 



In preparation for the 20th anniversary of the Alumni Memorial Service, organizers are seeking sopranos, altos, 
tenors and basses for an alumni chorus.
Organizer Greg Davie, '76, is asking for alumni choral members planning to attend Alumni Weekend to set aside 
a couple hours Sunday morning, July 17, for a quick rehearsal before the memorial service, beginning at 10 a.m. 
at the Sidney Veterans Memorial Park on River Street.
This year’s event, sponsored by C.H. Landers Funeral Chapel, will integrate a brief tribute to alumni veterans, led 
by Doug Barnard '77, Chief Petty Officer (Ret.) and new president of the SVMP Association. 
The program will include two songs special to the host 50th anniversary class of 1972, performed by Greg Davie, 
Terry Kight Dundon, '77, and Jeff Doyle, ‘78. Class reps will recite names of their departed classmates from grad-
uation years ending in 2 and 7. 
Alumni singers will perform a “Medley for America,” arranged by Greg Davie, and inclusion is open to anyone 
who likes to sing.
 Anyone interested in participating should email Greg at sportsradio32@gmail.com to reserve a place in this 
chorus.
Please give your name, graduating year and part (soprano, alto, etc.), and Greg will send the three-page lyric 
sheet. Singers must be able to make the 8:30 a.m. rehearsal on Sunday, July 17.  
Family, friends and alumni are invited to attend this very special 20th anniversary Alumni Memorial Service, 
starting at 10:00 a.m. In case of inclement weather, this event will move to C. H. Landers Funeral Chapel.

Singers Wanted for Memorial Service

Sidney is celebrating its 250th year in ex-
istence and will be having many activities 
June 10 and 11. The alumni association is 
planning to have a float in the parade on 
June 11 and we need riders, walkers and 
helpers to decorate the float.
Contact Deb Puffer at 607-967-8480 or 
email dwpuffer@frontiernet.net if interested.

Calling All Alumni: 

There will be a pitch tournament on July 16 at the Sidney 
Cultural Center (formerly the Congregational Church), with 
registration at noon. The tournament will feature two-man 
teams; one member must be an alumnus. The price is $20 a 
team. There will be no refreshments there, but participants 
can bring their own drink of any kind. 
Please send a check with team names to SCSAA, PO Box 
2186, Sidney, N.Y., 13838. The tournament is limited to 24 
teams, so register early.

Alumni Weekend to Feature 
New Pitch Tournament 

Dorothy Dzurissin, Class of 1951
Forrest Landon, Class of 1951
William Maycock, Class of 1951
Clifford Mott, Class of 1952
Wayne King, Class of 1952 and SCSAA Class Rep  
Kathleen Mason Crandall, Class of 1956
Richard H. Flanders, Class of 1959
Keith M. Axtell, Class of 1960 
John Van Kouwenberg, 1961 (did not graduate from Sidney, 
but attended grades K through 10) 

Ronald F. Smith, Class of 1962; d. May 1, 2022
James Bartlett, Class of 1953
Ken Finch, Class of 1954
Mary McMurray Palmer, Class of 1963
Rebecca Wormuth Morey, Class of 1970; d. 2015 
Anthony Benna, Class of 1973
Debra Emerson Tranvaag, Class of 1973
Catherine Halloran Leggett, Class of 1976
Pam Warner Rhoades, Class of 1993
Linda J. Siefried, substitute/teacher 

In Memoriam:



I would have to say that the best high school teacher I ever had was Mrs. Heimer, as she actually got me inter-
ested in math.  I can't say I was fully committed to getting a good grade, but she did get me thinking.  The most 
recurring memory, after 60-plus years, is of her offer to take me to school instead of me having to walk from 
upper Camp Street to the old high school.  My walk to school was shorter than almost everyone's, albeit my 
walk home was probably longer than most. Come winter, I offered to plow the Heimers’ driveway before school 
at no charge.  I had a cut-down Crosley that was pretty effective at clearing driveways, and it made me feel 
better about the free rides to school.  Jim Tyler, ever the entrepreneur, offered to hand shovel it for $1 less. Mrs. 
Heimer called me aside and told this story right after it happened and suggested to Jim that she would be glad to 
take him up on the offer. She'd like him to pay her $1 every time he shoveled the driveway. Obviously, she was 
pretty good at real-life math, as well. 

Leigh Knudsen, '61

I have to give praise to a teacher whose method and curriculum put me on a path toward better writing and vo-
cabulary. In eighth grade, students who excelled in English could get an early start on foreign languages or take 
a unique course called “Literature & Composition” - Lit & Comp for short.  The Lit & Comp teacher, Gloria 
Salak, expected much and instilled a passion for language in me. It was grueling to learn 15 vocabulary words 
each week, yet mastering them expanded my daily word usage. It definitely helped during my career as a radio 
sports announcer and public speaker. Her assignments in creative writing stretched my limits far beyond where 
I thought they ended. We had real freedom of expression! Many years later I was able to thank Mrs. Salak in 
person for sharing her abilities to gently push me each and every day that school year.  

Greg Davie, ‘76

Mr. Otis Atkins, my band teacher for eight years, had the most profound and lasting impact on my life.  It was 
he who instilled in me a love and appreciation for the arts, music and drama.  The many creative endeavors he 
originated filled me with pride in our successes and pride as a Sidney student.  From standing ovations at our 
concerts to prize-winning parades, intricate halftime shows, jazz band, private home recitals, new uniforms, 
theater pit performances and humanities trips, Mr. Atkins gave his all for his students.   

Ellen Kokalas Whipple, '68

The best word to describe Mr. Otis Atkins is: TALENT.  Sidney was fortunate to have a music teacher of his cal-
iber; he was top notch. When Mr. Atkins sat at the piano to play “Happy Birthday” to one of his students, it was 
the most beautiful rendition of the song I had ever heard, before or since. In 1983, Mr. Atkins had the guts to 
take us on a field trip to Canada. It was an amazing trip and a significant milestone for a smalltown high school 
student. Thank you, Mr. Atkins (The Oat Man) for being unapologetically you! 
Robin Goodrich, ’84

Have a memory of a favorite teacher you’d like to share? Email Deb Puffer, dwpuffer@frontiernet.net, 
or Reflections editor Allison Collins, alliedcollins@frontier.com, to have your memories included in the next 
edition of Reflections!

Who Was YOUR Favorite Teacher?
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Application Form 
for 

Nominations to the  
 

‘Wall of Fame for Distinguished Alumni and Educators’ 
Sidney Central School Alumni Association 

Part I 
 
This part of the form applies to the Nominee: 
 
A.  Name of Nominee______________________Graduating Class SHS______________ 
 
Address of Nominee (Street)_____________________(Apartment No.)______________ 
 
Town/City____________________Zip Code____________Telephone (res)___________ 
 
Telephone (work)__________Telephone (cellular)___________Email_______________ 
 
B.  Nominee’s Employer (if known)__________________________________________ 

Deceased   
 
Employer’s address (if known)______________________________________________ 
 
C. Description of Nominees current work, endeavor, retirement or date of Nominee’s 
death (You may ask nominee for resumé or bio or general information). 
 
 
 
 
D. General Description of Nominee’s achievements warranting this nomination: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
E. State several (5 reasons preferred) reasons in support of this nomination: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please feel free to attach a letter or any supporting documents supporting the nomination. 
 
Mail to: SCSAA, 21 Liberty Street, PO Box  2186,  Sidney, New York 13838 



 
 MEMBERSHIP FORM 

Sidney Central School Alumni Association (SCSAA) 
 (Please Print) 
Today’s Date: ______________     

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 

 
 

 

MEMBERSHIP DUES 
Please send your tax-deductible membership 

contribution of: 
         $15 Regular Annual  
         $70 Regular for 5 years 
         $10 Over age 65 Annual 
         $45 Over age 65 for 5 years 
 

The membership year is August 1 - July 31. Your 
membership expiration date is on the mailing label on 
your copy of Reflections newsletter. Your invoice will 
be sent to you by e-mail unless you check otherwise:   
 

Receive Invoice by (  ) Post Card (  ) E-mail 

 

 Receive Reflections by (  ) Mail (  ) E-mail 
 
 

Please mail a check or money order, payable to: 
SCS Alumni Association 

Mail to: 
SCSAA, PO Box 2186, Sidney, NY  13838 

 

You can also pay securely on our website at: 
www.sidneyalumni.org/PayPal/membership.html 

 

SCSAA is a 501(c)(3) Organization 
 

SCS INFORMATION: 
  

Your SCS Class Year: ___________ 
 

Your Name:  _________________________________ 
Nickname:  ___________________________________ 
Maiden name (if applicable):____________________ 
 

Spouse’s/Partner’s Name:_______________________ 
Spouse/Partner’s SCS Class Year: _______________  
 

Are you (or were you) a SCS faculty member?   
If yes, which subject(s)/grade(s)?_________________ 
_____________________________________________  
 

Did you coach any sports teams?  If yes, which 
sports, the level, and the year(?)__________________ 
_____________________________________________ 

 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 
Vocation: _____________________________________ 
Retired? If yes, what year?________________ 
Hobbies:______________________________________
_____________________________________________ 
Volunteer Activities:____________________________ 
_____________________________________________ 
Recent Vacations: ______________________________ 
_____________________________________________ 
Children’s First Names (& SCS graduation yr.) 
_____________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________ 
Number of Grandchildren:________________ 
Number of Great Grandchildren:___________ 
Your Personal Statement: ________________________ 
_____________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________ 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Mailing Addr.:  _____________________________________ 
 (PO Box/Street #)   (Street)              (Apt #) 

 _______________________________________________ 
                      (City)                                (State)     (Zip Code) 

Telephone No.: _____________________________________   
                                  (Area Code)        (Phone Number) 

 E-Mail Address: ____________________________________ 
May we place your contact information on your class list on the 

SCSAA website, www.sidneyalumni.org? 
(  ) YES (  ) NO 

 

Would you like to help out or serve on a committee?  
If yes, what area(s) interest you? 

 

________________   Community Relations   ________________   School Relations 

________________   Reunion Weekend       ________________   Membership 
________________  Sports Hall of Fame     ________________   Reflections 
________________     Wall of Fame   Other:_______________ 
         

                        

ALUMNI CONNECT 
Alumni Connect is our online database connected to a 
touchscreen monitor interface located in SHS. Current 
students can interact with the screen and search 
Alumni by specific criteria: profession/trade, branch of 
service, college/university attended or sports played. 
The student can then have the option of contacting you 
however you choose. This a great opportunity for you 
to give back by providing guidance and insight to 
Sidney students. Thank you for your support! 
 
(  ) Yes, please count me in!  (  ) No, thanks. 
 

If yes, how would you prefer to be contacted? 
(   ) Email   (   ) Phone   (   ) Postal Mail 

(   ) Facebook Messenger  (   ) Other_______________ 
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